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I have received detailed financial reports from the Treasurer, David Hill, for every month December 31, 
2008 through June 30, 2009.  After examination, I have concluded that the financial information 
provided to you is complete and accurate and has been reported according to all rules and regulations 
set up by IGRA. 
 
Bill Chapman 
Corporate Auditor 


